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December 20,?017

To: Thunder Bay Yacht Club Membership

Re: Best ofthe season

Dear Member;

As we draw together to close offthe year, I would like to take this opportunity as

your newly eleited Commodore to wish you and your familythe best of the season'

It is at this time of year that we reflect on our past activities and achievements and

begin planning for the upcomingyear.

Last night the Executive Board met for the first time to start to get ready for the

2018 boating season. There is already some exciting prospect being discussed as we

strive to build, promote and encourage recreational boating on Lake Superior, the

grandest ofall lakes!

At the board we welcome; Lesley Dell as Secretary, Tyson Derouard - Bulletin and

Shannon \rVhale - Social and wish to thank outgoing Executive Officer, Todd Siciliano

and |ack Drews for their insight, service and dedication.

With the coming season, we welcome all members to help outwhere they can

through their volunteer hours or by providing the board with suggestions on how to
improve your organization.

If you should have any questions or concerns please let me know.

Mayyou and yours have a wonderful holiday season and a Merry Christmas.

Paul Morralee
Commodore, TBYC


